Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope this letter finds you all well, happy and healthy. Thank you for your ongoing cooperation with remote learning. This week we are sending some suggested activities that your child can pick and choose from if they wish. It might be useful to pass an hour or two if it is needed! There is an attached Padlet containing some resources. Again, we have included some of those useful links such as IXL and the Capstone Library on the padlet.
Stay Safe.
Múinteoir Yvonne   geaj33@gmail.com 
Múinteoir Michelle.  michelleballyroan@hotmail.com
Padlet: https://padlet.com/michelleballyroan/dkfd24jtmasc1qya 

